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2 THIRD RELIGIOUS REPRESENTATIVE ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE (AN107-2012) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the Statutory Meeting of the City Council held on 21st May, 2012 
where it was agreed that the current Church and Teacher representatives continue for a further period 
of six months to allow arrangements to be made for new representatives to be appointed to the 
Committee. 
 
In relation to the third religious representative no nominations were received in response to press 
advertising.  An approach was made to Mr Bashir Chohan the current third religious representative to 
continue in his role for the lifetime of the Council which he agreed to do. 
 
Mr Chohan has agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standard 
Commission's Guidance. 
 
The Committee are asked to approve the appointment and note that arrangements will be made for 
the remaining appointments. 
 


